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To Members of the Committee On Rules: Re SB210 

On behalf of the elderly, handicapped, sick, those without transportation, those who 

work long hours, those who work more than one job, those without childcare, on 

behalf of all these Oregonians for whom voting by mail allows them to participate in a 

democratic election and facilitates their desire and willingness to perform their civic 

duty to vote and exercise their precious democratic right to vote—on behalf of all 

these and other Oregonians who (some of us from its inception) have appreciated, 

respected, and diligently used vote-by-mail as it currently stands without any added 

infringements––I strongly oppose SB210.  

 

You are our representatives whom we have chosen by exercising our right to vote—

using our mail-in-ballots.  In return please support us in our desire and right to 

continue to vote—to vote by mail without any unnecessary encumbrances. Strike 

down this proposed bill and allow the democratic process to continue. 

Sincerely, 

Patricia Beis 


